
Curriculum Focus Important Dates

Curriculum Implementation 
Dear Preschool Class,
Our focus this week was Spring and Parts of a Flower. The children continue to 
develop fine & gross motor skills when scooping and pouring potting soil. They 
are learning observational & investigative skills when digging for worms and 
roly polies in our playground. We provided a coloring page about parts of a 
flower and discussed how the roots absorb water and nutrients from the soil. 
They listened to a story named The Tiny Seed by Eric Carle and some children 
were so fascinated that they illustrated their own story of the tiny seed. 
Another child found a seed in her apple and referred to the story. We will 
continue with hands-on learning opportunities about planting and gardening. We 
finished our short week by allowing children to wash each others feet as an 
example of servicing others, just like Jesus did.   - Mrs. Barajas 

● Apr 10-17 Holy Week & Easter
● Apr 15-24 Easter Break
● Sun May 1 Family Dance 6-8pm
● Sun May 8 Mother’s Day
● Mon May 9 Owen’s Birthday
● Fri May 20 Celeste’s Birthday

& Multicultural Day

Queen of All Saints 
Preschool Program

April 8, 2022

● Current Project:
Spring / Parts of a Flowers

● Focus Concepts
Letters: L,U,V,W
Numbers: 10-13

Peek at Preschool
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